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CONFIDENTIAL

February 17, 1969
   

Note by the Secretary

ra AEC-DOD MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING ON
Jv’ % "BIKINICLEANUPSS

Qfint

SECRETARIAT    
AEC 604/118

The General Manager has requested that the attached memorandum
of February 14, 1969 from the Assistant General Manager for Military
“Application, with a copy of the Memorandum of Understanding, be
circulated for the information of the Commission.
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-ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION-

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20845.

“pepruary 14, 1969

Chairman Seaborg |
Commissioner Ramey
Commissioner Tape |
Commissioner Johnson

Commissioner Costagliole ¢ ya

THRU: neral Manager

- MEMORANDUM OF ‘UNDERSTANDING ON BIKINI (CLEANUP

Attached for your information isa copy of the memorandum of
understanding on the Bikini cleanup which I consummated with
‘Vice Admiral Lloyd M. Mustin, USN, Director, DASA, on
February 11, 1969. This paper represents the coordinated
efforts of the AEC staff and inputs received from NV.

The AEC will be responsible for the radiological health and
safety aspects of the cleanup. In this respect, NV will
manage this portion of the project. This will include
determining that radiological health and safety requirements
are met at the completion of the cleanup.

Major General, USAF
Assistant General Manager

for Military Application

Attachment: .
Memorandum of :

Understanding

 


